
ESPIRITO SANTO INTERNATIONAL S.A.  

in insolvency 

 

Receivers’ announcement 

N° 8 : Date for filing of claims 

 

 

The receivers inform that they will accept claims received after September 30, 2015. 

Based on the information currently at their disposal, the receivers ask creditors to file their 

claims until January 31, 2016. 

For filing their claims, creditors are kindly requested to use only the form published 

on this website and to provide comprehensive documentation. 

Creditors that have already filed their claims in the insolvency process do not need to 

file a new claim. 

 

 

Luxembourg, September 9, 2015 

 

 

The receivers 

 

Alain RUKAVINA        Paul LAPLUME 

 


